Gentet, Matthias

From: Kerai Bhavna <BhavnaKerai@tfl.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 June 2016 10:20

To: Planning

Subject: RE: 2016/3128L -

Dear Matthias,

RE: 2016/3128L - Between Goodge Street and just to the north of Grafton Way, O/S Brooke House and Heal's
Buildings, Tottenham Court Road, London - Relocation of 8 no existing lamppost from their currently central
location in the road from Grafton Way to Goodge Street, to no 8 new locations (4 on each pavement) between
Torrington Place and Alfred Mews.

Thank you for consulting Transport for London (TfL) Borough Planning on the above reference application. TfL
supports the application and has no further comments.

Kind regards,
Bhavna

Bhavna Kerai | Planner | TfL Planning
Transport for London | 10th Floor, Windsor House, 50 Victoria Street, London SW1H OTL
Telephone number: 020 3054 2035 (auto 82035) | Email: BhavnaKerai@tfl.gov.uk

For more information regarding the TfL Borough Planning team, including TfL's Transport Assessment Best Practice
Guidance, and pre-application advice please visit https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/planning-

applications.
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error,
please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error,
please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any
attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria
Street, London, SW1H OTL. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be
found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry
out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or
damage which may be caused by viruses.
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